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Milly Southworth

From: julie.martin@torpointtowncouncil.gov.uk

Sent: 22 March 2021 15:06

To: Milly Southworth

Cc: torpointmarkets@gmail.com

Subject: Local Community Markets S137 Grant Application
Dear Milly

Further to our recent discussion surrounding the previously approved
$137 grant funding of £1900. Local Community Markets have not yet drawn down this money and it remains
unspent from the 2019-2020 financial year.

This grant was approved to go towards a community kitchen type project and although such a project has not yet
come to fruition Local Community Markets would like to request please that this money is ringfenced from the
Council's unallocated reserves for any potential food project that may come about following the pandemic.

We hope that the Council will approve this request.

Many thanks and kind regards

Julie Martin
for and on behalf of Local Community Markets




